
Follow-Up Items from September 15, 2022, MCHAP 
Meeting 

 
 
Child Health and Disability Prevention (CHDP) Program Sunset 

1. Karen Lauterbach: One group that I didn't see listed in the stakeholders was 
community health centers (California Primary Care Association); they provide a 
lot of CHDP care. They are a key group that should be involved. 

DHCS Response: Joseph Billingsley, DHCS: I can verify. 

DHCS Follow-Up:   
The California Primary Care Association is an advisory group member and 
attended the September 29, 2022, stakeholder meeting.  
 

  


